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CANDIDATE PROFILE
NAME: Luis E. Villalobos 
DEPARTAMENT/OFFICE: SMS/CICAD 
EDUCATIONAL BACKGROUND:

On 2003, he graduated from the Robert H. Smith School of Business of University of Maryland, College Park obtaining a degree in Business with an specialization in Management. In addition, he obtained his MA in Applied Economics from the Johns Hopkins University on 2005.

In addition, has studied in other institutions such as the University of Lima and the National University of Brasilia.

Furthermore, Mr. Villalobos has fluency in four languages, great skills in computers and has done several classes of economic development, stastical analysis and project management.
EXPERIENCE:

Mr. Luis Eduardo Villalobos joined the Organization of American States on may of 2000, initially as an intern in the administrative and finance area of the Inter American Drug Abuse Control Commission (CICAD). Over his thirteen years in the organization, Mr. Villalobos has beed working in different positions, from intern, assistant, technician, administrative specialist to project management specialist, position that he is currently holding. During the past two years he has been working and collaborating with the coordination and implementation of demand reduction programs in member states.

PERSONAL STATEMENT:

I have previously served our Staff Association during the period 2007-2008 as a member of the Committee and as Treasurer of the Association, a position from which I was able to serve the majority of my colleagues by achieving several administrative changes and benefits of the management of our funds in order to optimize our resources.

I want to continue contributing again with my colleagues during this crucial time for our organization which we all want and believe, since it was founded on the principles and values ​​of respect for the rights and duties of others. This is one of the main missions of the OAS: to ensure those rights to all the citizens in their member states, and to do so, it is necessary to start our own house. 

To achieve this goal I am willing to put not only my professional knowledge but my experience serving all of you in order to regain something many of us believe we have lost but I'm sure we still have: Our institutional identity, the pride to feel that we are part of one of the most important organizations in our hemisphere and which we identify, all of us who work in this institution.

Finally being elected I will be willing to work in search of more benefits that our Association can provide, seeking strategic alliances with other related associations for new memberships and services that allow us to benefit and to work any proposal that any staff member can contribute to the Association, reminding ourselves that we are all part of the Association.



